
There will be a right lane closure on 
LaGuardia Road from 11:00 PM to 
5:00AM on February 14, 2017.  The 
first exit to the Grand Central Parkway 
west-bound off LaGuardia Road will 
not be accessible.  

Traffic will be detoured to alternate 
airport exits.  

For further information, please contact 
Airport Operations at (718) 533-3700. 
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